
From: Henry Hirsch
To: A1 Birtley to Coal House; Niki Mather
Subject: A1 Birtley to Coal House Improvement Scheme.
Date: 29 January 2020 10:33:55

Dear Sir,
 
Following the Planning Inspectorate’s preliminary meeting concerning this scheme, I wish to
register Northumbrian Water Ltd as an Interested Party.
 
Northumbrian Water has a number of assets (both Public Sewers and Water mains) within the
scheme working area, some of which are of strategic importance.
 
The applicant is invited to arrange for his engineering team to liaise with Northumbrian Water,
to ensure all of our assets are protected or diverted (as appropriate) , to maintain services to our
numerous customers in the area.
 
Regards
 
Henry Hirsch
 
Developer Services

This email and its attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential
or privileged. If this email has come to you in error, you should take no action based on it.
Please return it to the sender immediately and then delete it.

Unless expressly stated, opinions in this message are those of the individual sender and not
of Northumbrian Water Limited.

You should be aware that this email, and any reply to it, may need to be made public under
right to know legislation, or in connection with litigation. Emails may also be monitored in
accordance with our legal responsibilities.

While Northumbrian Water Limited has scanned this email and its attachments for security
threats, including computer viruses, we have no liability for any damage which you may
sustain as a result of any such viruses. You are advised to carry out your own virus checks
before opening any attachment.
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